
 

                  MINERAL POINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT           POLICY 536.2 

 

RETIREMENT OF PROFESSIONAL STAFF 

 

 To allow the District adequate time to fill position(s), professional staff wishing to retire 

at the end of the school year shall provide written notification to the District Administrator by 

March 1.  The District Administrator shall present the written notification to the Board of 

Education for their action.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Adopted:      January 2012 

 


